
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If My People Will Pray 
If My people 

Which are called by My name 
Shall humble themselves 

Shall humble themselves and pray 
If My people 

Which are called by My name 
Shall seek My face 

And turn from their wicked ways 
 

Then will I hear from heaven 
Then will I hear from heaven 

Then will I hear and will forgive 
Forgive their sin 

 

If my people 
Which are called by My name 

Shall humble themselves 
Shall humble themselves and pray 

I will forgive their sin 
I will forgive their sin 
I will forgive their sin 
And heal their land 

 

Which are called by My name 
Shall humble themselves 
Shall humble themselves 
Shall humble themselves 

And pray 
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Church Events 
• October 23rd, Saturday – 4:00pm – 7:00pm 

Car & Craft Show (R!OT Fundraiser) 
 

• Oct. 25th; Nov. 8th, 22nd; and Dec. 6th; 
Mondays – MOPS meetings – 6:30pm – 
8:00pm 
   

• October 30th, Saturday – 5:00pm – 7:00pm 
Trunk or Treat – Theme “Night at the 
Movies”  
 

• October 31st, Sunday – 5:00pm – 7:00pm  
R!OT Youth Harvest Costume Party 
 

• November 4th, Thursday – 6:30pm – 
Church Board Review with Dr. Blake & 
Board Meeting 

 

• November 7th, Sunday – Beginning of 
Giving Tree Campaign 

 

• November 21st, Sunday – Thanksgiving 
Service – Divinity Trio Concert & Dinner 

 

• December 3rd, Friday – District Christmas 
Dinner with Pastor & Spouse at Indy First 

 

• December 11th, Saturday – Church Board 
Christmas Party 

 

• December 12th, Sunday – 6:00pm – 
Cookies and Carols Night 



 

Children, obey your 

parents in all things.  

Colossians 3:20 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Praises: 
 

o Praise the Lord for a good service on Sunday.  Jemma 
Newby, ONU Music Ambassador and Nichole 
Courtouise, ONU Preaching Ambassador both blessed 
us with beautiful worship through music and the Word 
of God.  They both did a great job!  It is encouraging to 
see the young ministry leaders from ONU be on fire for 
the Lord and want to spread the Good News!  

 

o Praise the Lord for funeral dinner helpers!  The 
Hubbard family was grateful for the dinner following 

o 

  

 Praise the Lord for a good service on Sunday.  Jemma 
Newby, ONU Music Ambassador and Nichole 
Courtouise, ONU Preaching Ambassador both blessed 
us with beautiful worship through music and the Word 
of God.  They both did a great job!  It is encouraging to 
see the young ministry leaders from ONU be on fire for 
the Lord and want to spread the Good News!  

 

Prayer Needs:  
 

 
 

o Please pray for the 17 Missionaries who are being 
held hostage in Haiti.   
 

o Please pray for our country to turn away from their 
sinful ways and return to the Lord. 

 

o For Personal Prayer Needs, please 
see the mailed or emailed 
versions of the church newsletter. 

  
 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month! 
Let’s show Pastor Scott & Cindy how much we appreciate their ministry and dedication to the church!  

We would like to give them an appreciation gift.  If you’d like to donate, place it in an envelope, mark it 

as “Pastor Appreciation,” and place it in the offering box by October 24th.  Thanks! 

Bob Hubbard’s service.  It was a beautiful display of 
Christian love!  Thank you so much to Terri Greene, 
Katrina Hanavan, and those who brought food or helped 
in some way to make this a blessing to the family. 
 

o Praise the Lord for safe travels for Pastor Scott and 
family.  They were able to visit with many family 
members in Indiana, Tennessee, and Florida while 
vacationing, attending a wedding, and performing the 
dedication for their grandson Wyatt Christopher Elmore. 

Funeral Arrangements for Debbie Fellers, 
daughter of Jim & Juanita Covert 

 

Visitation: 
Thursday, October 21st, 2021 from 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
Swartz Family Community Mortuary and Memorial Center 
300 South Morton St. (US 31), Franklin, Indiana 46131 
 

Funeral:  
Friday, October 22nd, 2021 at 10:00 AM 
Swartz Family Community Mortuary and Memorial Center 
300 South Morton St. (US 31), Franklin, Indiana 46131 



 

R!OT Youth Fundraisers: 
Do you know someone with a cool or interesting car/vehicle?  Do you know someone who has a craft business that would 

like to sell their items at our 3rd Annual Car & Craft Show?  Please have them reach out to Dana Metcalf at 317-502-9314.  

You can also use the QR codes to get more information.  These fundraisers benefit R!OT Youth!   

Also, please come on out to check out the cars and crafts THIS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 23rd!   

A great turn out at these events will help ensure our vendors will want to return each year.   

Your support helps our teens, you’ll be able to see some interesting vehicles,  

and you just might find a Christmas gift for someone on your list! 

Due to the rescheduled car & craft show, we are 

working on another date for the indoor rummage 

sale.  Until we get the new date lined up, you still can 

continue to bring in getting those things ready you 

want to sell yourself in your rented table space! 
 
 

Do you want to help support our R!OT Youth and also clear out your attic, 

garage, or closet?  R!OT Youth is having an Indoor Rummage Sale on a date yet 

to be determined 😊 from 9:00am – 3:00pm.  You can help in in many ways: 
 

▪ You could donate items for R!OT Youth to sell.  -OR- 

▪ You could sell your own items and keep your profit – all for the low price 

of a $10 space rental!  (You are responsible for set up, tear down, etc.) 

 -OR- 

▪ You could come and shop at the sale! 

Donations for the sale can be brought to the church and placed in the classroom 

in the children’s wing with the sign about rummage items (3rd door on the right 

from carport entry).  For large items (such as furniture), please wait to bring 

your items until the week of the sale due to space restrictions. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trunk or 
Treat 

 

We’re rolling out the red carpet for 
this year’s “Night at the Movies” 
Trunk or Treat event!  This special 
movie themed night will be a fun 
time for families in our community.  
We’ll decorate our vehicles and  
dress in costumes from various 
movies.  Then, we’ll pass out treats, 
candy, small toys, etc. to those who 
attend.  Pick a movie theme, sign up 
in the Welcome Center, and be a 
part of the fun! 

How can you help?  Needed for Trunk or Treat: 

✓ We need YOU!  We need people to sign up to 

participate in decorating vehicles and 

dressing up in costume (Movie themed) to 

pass out candy and treats to the kids in the 

community!  You’ll also need to provide your 

own treats/candy to be passed out 

(individually wrapped). 
 

✓ We need donations of individually wrapped 

candy to be passed out by R!OT Youth! 
 

✓ We need food items for the meal: cases of 

bottled water, hot dogs pkgs, hot dog buns 

pkgs, individually packages of cookies and chips 
 

✓ We need financial donations, as well, to ensure 

all the areas are covered to make this event 

successful!  
 

✓ We need your prayers for an impactful 

outreach opportunity for those in our 

community. 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
AA  WWeeddddiinngg  IInnvviittaattiioonn!!   

  

SSiieerrrraa  LLyynnnn  KKeeiitthh  aanndd  TTyylleerr  JJaammeess  RReeeedd  

iinnvviittee  yyoouu  ttoo  cceelleebbrraattee  tthheeiirr  mmaarrrriiaaggee  oonn  

SSaattuurrddaayy,,  NNoovveemmbbeerr  1133tthh,,  22002211  aatt  

44::0000ppmm  aatt  SSoouutthhwweesstt  CChhuurrcchh  ooff  tthhee  

NNaazzaarreennee..    TThheerree  wwiillll  bbee  aa  ddiinnnneerr  ttoo  ffoollllooww  

aatt  tthhee  cchhuurrcchh..    PPlleeaassee  RRSSVVPP  bbyy  NNoovveemmbbeerr  

55tthh  ttoo  eennssuurree  aa  ppllaattee  aatt  ddiinnnneerr  bbyy  ccaalllliinngg  

oorr  tteexxttiinngg  ttoo  oonnee  ooff  tthheessee  nnuummbbeerrss::      

  331177--551177--99775533,,  776655--331188--88221100,,  oorr    

331177--772244--33331100..    SSiieerrrraa  aanndd  TTyylleerr  aarree  

rreeggiisstteerreedd  aatt  WWaallmmaarrtt  aanndd  TTaarrggeett..  

New Sermon Series starts 
Sunday, October 24th 

“All for Christ” 
through the book of 

Philippians 
 

Week 1 – It’s Not About  
                    Me 
Week 2 – Willing to Serve 
Week 3 – Counting All  
                    Things Lost 
Week 4 – Content with  
                    Jesus 

Have you received Christ?  If so, have you been baptized?  
  

Baptism is like a statement/testimony about what you believe and who you follow.  It 
identifies you with something. For believers in Christ, it tells everyone, “I am a follower of 
Christ” and a part of the “family of God.”   
 

Jesus told his disciples in Matt 28:18-20: 
18 …"All authority has been given to Me in heaven and on earth.  19 Go therefore and make 
disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of 
the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all things that I have commanded you; and lo, I 
am with you always, even to the end of the age." Amen. NKJV   
 

If you would like to be baptized, see Pastor Scott.  We will have baptisms during our 
November 21st Thanksgiving Service.   
 

Are you a Member of our Church? If not, would you like to be?   
 

Membership is different from attending.  Membership is the next step after you have 
received Christ and been baptized.  It is your way of showing you want to support your local 
church and help in whatever way you can.  Members having voting rights in the church and 
can also be nominated for positions in the church, all the while using your gifts and 
resources to build your local congregation.  Membership is an important commitment to 
your local church and its beliefs and the organization of the Church of the Nazarene. 
 

If you are interested in membership, please see Pastor Scott.  We will also receive new 
members during our November 21st Thanksgiving Service.      
 


